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The suburb of Canterbury is the most neglected in all of the inner west, south west corridor. Our 
main road shops are all but non existent, our railway system old and outdated. We have no main 
shopping strip and if not for the residential development in Charles street we wouldn't have a 
new supermarket and a few retail outlets. We are in desperate need of new infrastructure, metro, 
rezoning to bring life into this suburb. We want to bring the suburb back to life and use the 
parklands, waterways, new station and new housing to its full potential.The council and Labor 
party have let this suburb dwindle away whilst focusing on Bankstown, not considering the 
incredible opportunity that exists so close to the city. I and so many of the local residents 
support the South West Metro and all the opportunities for our community that it will bring. 


